 

 The Trustees of the Service Employees Benefit Fund (SEBF) have approved an increase in the Dental Schedule of Benefits.  Many of the most common dental procedures will have increases.  Please refer to the following Summary Plan Amendment for a listing of some of the most common procedures with new reimbursement amounts.
This increase in reimbursements means that SEBF will pay you or your dentist more money for covered dental services, therefore you may have less to pay out of pocket.  
We are hopeful this will attract additional participating providers for you to choose from.  If there is a dentist you would like us to contact, please let us know.  SEBF will be reaching out to current non participating      dentists that have submitted dental claims within the last two years and invite them to join our network.
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